
+

Phone: Off . 23353245, 2331 6656, 23315677

Resi. 25706166, Fax : 011-23351877

General Secretary Mob.:9431000525, 9868256622

NATIONAL FEDER,{TION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES
BSNL

Central Headquarters
Regn. No.4906, Dated lTl0gl2ool

MS-II, Q.No. Zl &17, Atul Grove Road, New llelhi-I10001

E-mail : csingh465@gmail.com
Website: www.nftechq.co.in

BSNL

TF-8/6 Dated:- 23-04-2024

To,
CMD
BSNL, New Delhi

Subiect:- Grant of festival advance to non-executive employees in BSNL - reg

Respected Sir,

It is stated that prior to financiat crunch in the PSU festival advance to the tune of

Rs. 5000/- was being granted to the non-executive employees. This amount has now

increased to Rs 10,000/- as per DOT letter No.-6-22(01)12020-PAT, dt-05-11-2A20.

We strongly feel that the financial condition of PSU has improved to a large

extent. Jvloreover, the strength of workforce has also decreased. We, have noticed that

the executive employees are being granted advance on various items.

Under the circumstances we urge upon you to kindly consider to restore the

grant of festival advance to the employees on the occasion of important festivals.

This is in continuation of our letter No.-TF-38, dt-21-10-2023.

Yours-faithfully,

(Chandeshwar ngh)
General Secretary


